
Dear Jerry, 

  
Thank you for your email. Yes, I am willing to continue as a member of the Editorial Board of the 

Advances in Dairy Research. 
  

By the way, did you confirm the payment of my last contribution, refered to the article entitled “Health 

risks associated with the occurrence and persistence of Listeria monocytogenes in dairy plants” ? 

(Please see the email below) 
  

Best regards, 

_____________________________________ 
Prof. Dr. Carlos Augusto Fernandes de Oliveira 

Departamento de Engenharia de Alimentos 
Faculdade de Zootecnia e Engenharia de Alimentos 

Universidade de São Paulo 

Av. Duque de Caxias Norte, 225 - Campus da USP 
CEP 13635-900 - Pirassununga/SP 

Tel.: (19) 3565-4173 FAX: (19) 3565-4284 
  

  

From: Carlos Augusto Oliveira  
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 8:02 AM 

To: Advances in Dairy Research  
Subject: Re: payment Conformation Reciept 

  
Dear Jerry, 

  

The bank transfer regarding this publication (USD 319.00) was completed last Thursday (September 17). 
See the attached file containing the payment confirmation (it is in Portuguese, sorry about that). 

  
Please check out the money transfer with your bank, and confirm the receipt of the amount due (USD 

319.00). 

  
Once again, sorry for the delay in this payment, which occurred because of operational restrictions from 

the Brazilian Bank (Banco do Brasil). 
  

Best regards, 
_____________________________________ 

Prof. Dr. Carlos Augusto Fernandes de Oliveira 

Departamento de Engenharia de Alimentos 
Faculdade de Zootecnia e Engenharia de Alimentos 

Universidade de São Paulo 
Av. Duque de Caxias Norte, 225 - Campus da USP 

CEP 13635-900 - Pirassununga/SP 

Tel.: (19) 3565-4173 FAX: (19) 3565-4284 
  

From: Advances in Dairy Research  
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 4:17 AM 

To: carlosaf@usp.br  

Subject: Editor Acceptance/Approval-Dairy Research 

  
Dear Dr. Carlos Augusto Fernandes de Oliveira, 

mailto:carlosaf@usp.br
mailto:editor.adr@omicsonline.org
mailto:editor.adr@omicsonline.org
mailto:carlosaf@usp.br


  

Greetings from the Advances in Dairy Research! 
  

We hope you are doing great. We would like to thank you, for being associated with our Journal 

as an Editorial Board. To progress and run a journal successfully, we are depending on our Board 

members like you. We need your assurance so that you will help us in regular editorial duties 

whenever required.  
  

We request you to continue as our editorial board member. From our side we can promise that 

the work load will be low. If you are not willing to continue please let us know. 
  

Kindly mail us your valuable decision at earliest 
  

Thanks and Regards 

Jerry Pinto 

Editorial Coordinator 

Advances in Dairy Research 
 

http://www.esciencecentral.org/journals/advances-dairy-research.php

